MESSAGE FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER May 26, 2020

Villas West Homeowners,

We will be opening our pools starting on Friday, May 29, 2020. Hours of operations for pool will be
from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM. Below is some information for you.

KEYS:

e Our Laundry rooms and pools will be Re-Keyed on Tuesday, May 26, 2020. We will be passing
out keys for Laundry Rooms/Pools starting on Tuesday, May 26, 2020 from 9:00 AM to 2:00
PM.

e PLEASE NOTE THAT WE WILL BE GIVING KEYS STARTING FROM THIS DAY NOT JUST
ONLY THIS DAY.

e We will only allow one person at a time per family inside office.

e All homeowners will be given one (1) key if you require a second (2) key the price of it will be
$10.00. We do not accept credit cards.

What to Expect:

e A ssign in sheet with Liability Waiver (self-monitored) log will be available for Homeowners to
sign in.

e Members only. No guests. If you appear to be ill, you will be asked to leave.

e Restrooms will be available. Showers will NOT be available. Please arrive ready to swim to
reduce wait times in the restrooms.

e Drinking fountains will NOT be available.

e Homeowners should adhere to strict social distancing rules (six foot separation) aside from
brief moments of passing others in pool.

e Congregating or lounging on pool decks will not be permitted.

e Members are encouraged to bring and wear masks, except when swimming.

Please limit your time in the pool to one hour and exit the pool deck promptly (do not linger).

We anticipate a high demand for pools than we can currently accommodate, so your consideration of
waiting neighbors is appreciated.

Respectfully,

JD Sotelo
General Manager






